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Date: Wednesday, April 3, 2019 7:38:52 AM

As a nearly lifetime Oregonian and resident of Portland | am writing in opposition to your proposal to
increase density in neighborhoods that are now zoned single family residential. There has long been
an allowance for “mother-in-law” apartments in Portland neighborhoods. Any further density
allowances will increase the destruction of traditional homes and change the character of our
neighborhoods. While the increase in population has created a need for more housing, one of the
reasons people are moving to Portland is the lovely close in residential neighborhoods. We
shouldn’t have to change our development rules to accommodate people who are flocking to the
city for its amenities. Apartment buildings are rapidly rising on every arterial street in every inner
city area under the current development and zoning patterns. Please protect the character of the
city by supporting the single family residential zoning patterns. Julie Williamson
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